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Ash Wednesday & Lenten 

Soup Suppers 
 

 

Please mark your calendars.  

 

On Wednesday, February 14th, the 

youth will be helping serve and 

clean up at the soup supper before 

the Ash Wednesday service. We will 

continue to help serve at every 

soup supper during Lent. There 

will be a free-will offering to help 

offset costs for the Higher Things 

trip this summer. All students who 

will be attending must sign-up to 

help at least twice. All other 

students are encouraged to help. If 

you will not be attending Higher 

Things, you may earn service hours 

by helping.  

February Dates to 

Remember 

 

14 – Ash Wednesday 

Soup Supper from 5:00 – 

6:00. Please arrive at 

4:30 to help. Service 

begins at 6:30.  

 

21 – Lent Soup Supper 

from 5:00 – 6:00. Please 

arrive at 4:30 to help. 

Service begins at 6:30.  

 

28 – Lent Soup Supper 

from 5:00 – 6:00. Please 

arrive at 4:30 to help. 

Service begins at 6:30.  
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